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To whom it may concern, 

I’m writing today to urge the QLD government not to extend their emergency powers. Measures to protect 
our state from Covid have now caused more harm than good. It’s time to get back to living. Let’s now let 
small businesses heal. Let’s let our state and our country open back up. Let’s let people stop living in fear. 
The discrimination and segregation needs to stop. We need our nurses back, we need our teachers back. My 
family has been torn apart by these mandates as have my friendships. My husbands business has suffered. 
My community has suffered. My kids have suffered. And for what. Enough is enough!  
I’m very unhappy with how the labor government have handled the pandemic and how the CHO has 
handled her/his role. This will be reflected in my vote at the next election.  

No more. Enough already.  

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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